
 Submission 
No 3 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO MUSEUMS AND GALLERIES 
 
 
  

Name: Name suppressed 

Date received: 1 July 2016 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The moving of the Powerhouse Museum will cost more then the sale of the site to Baird's 
developer mates. No visitors to Sydney will travel to Parramatta to see the museum. 
Parramatta should be home to a completely new museum all together like a museum for 
MSW Premiers or Prime Ministers. The Power House site should be protected under The 
Heritage Act. We need less units in the CBD area and more out west to draw businesses 
to the suburbs. 


